Hasta Rekha Shastra
Right here, we have countless ebook hasta rekha shastra and collections to
check out. We additionally allow variant types and moreover type of the books
to browse. The within acceptable limits book, fiction, history, novel,
scientific research, as competently as various other sorts of books are readily
genial here.
As this hasta rekha shastra, it ends up brute one of the favored books hasta
rekha shastra collections that we have. This is why you remain in the best
website to see the incredible book to have.
Cheiro's Palmistry for All Cheiro 1964 An illustrated guide to predicting the
future and analyzing the personality through careful study of the hand
Indian Palmistry J. B. Mrs. Dale 2022-06-02 Palmistry, chiromancy, or palm
reading is practiced worldwide with roots in Indian astrology and gypsy
fortune-telling. The goal is to assess a person's character and elements of
their life by examining the palm of their hand. This invaluable booklet on
Indian palmistry describes everything in simple and easy words with symbols,
marks, and illustrations concerning the placement of planets and their
respective mounts. The author of this work does not claim that there is
anything new in this work, but the way of translating, setting, and presenting
the information is original. It's a helpful book for beginners or those curious
about palmistry.
The Divine Codes Mr.Rakesh Jamwal 2015-10-12 THE DIVINE CODES An Untimely
Journal of Timely Matters. The divine codes journal is an untimely periodical
related to Many divine subjects. This includes Vedic Jyotish, Nadi Jyotish,
Sariraka Sastram (Palmistry), Sthapathya (Oriental Architecture), Art related
topics (Includes photos, paintings, art installations), Yoga, Ayurveda and
Spirituality. The primordial being have encrypted many matters of life and
Jyotish is a light that enlightens the path to unknown. The Divine Codes
Journal is a free periodical with no time limits attached. It is completely
free and downloadable from the following links. The articles in the magazine
are well researched and carry a well-balanced scientific approach.
The Laws of Scientific Hand Reading: A Practical Treatise On the Art Commonly
Called Palmistry William George Benham 2018-10-21 This work has been selected
by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it. This work is in the public domain in the United
States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United States, you
may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual or
corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we
concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and
made generally available to the public. To ensure a quality reading experience,
this work has been proofread and republished using a format that seamlessly
blends the original graphical elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface.
We appreciate your support of the preservation process, and thank you for being
an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
MANTRA RAHASYA DR. NARAYAN DUTT SHRIMALI 2015-01-06 This is such a book through
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the mantras of which one can become a successful "e;Mantra Shastri"e;. The book
is capable of providing peace and content to each and every individual's life.
PRACTICAL HYPNOTISM (Hindi) DR. NARAYAN DUTT SHRIMALI 2015-01-06 This book is a
complete study of practical hypnotism. It seeks to explain the science of
hypnotism in a simple, straightforward and unambiguous language. The book makes
an integral study of the acclaimed ideas and theories of the East. The western
thinkers have heavily drawn upon the valuable contemplations of the Indian
seers of yore. Having achieved a fine blending of the two strains of
scholarship, the book has become a very reliable guide for all types of
readership.Dr Shrimali is a widely acknowledged author and his expertise in
these fields is beyond any doubt. The readers can immensely benefit from his
wide experiences and deep insights. This study is not just academic, but it is
equally relevant to all interested sections. The book is enriched with rare
discussion of the Indian sadhans and siddhis. In many ways, it brings out the
metaphysical findings of ancient Indian seers, and mendicants with firm
authority. The study motivates scholars, young and old, to delve deeper into
this science for greater accomplishments in life.
Phaldeepika Gopesh Kumar Ojha 2014-01-01 Mantreswar was the greatest astrologer
of the 12th century from the South of India. He compiled in Sanskrit the
principles of Predictive Astrology propagated by Maharshi Parashar, Jaimini and
various other great astrologers in his famous work Phaldeepika. This is one of
the best books on Predictive Astrology. It includes the essence of Parashar,
Jaimini and many more masters. Four hundred and fifty Yogas of Bhavartha
Ratnakar of Shri Ramanuja have been added to befit the title Phaldeepika;
Bhavartha Bodhini. The 28 chapters in the book cover various topics: the
characteristics, house divisions, strength of planets, career, various yogas,
raja yogas, marriage, children, longevity, periodic influence of planets, the
effect of transits and ashtakvargas. The 11th chapter exclusively deals with
the nativity of women; the 22nd chapter gives the interpretations and
calculation of the Kalachakra dashas. This English edition also includes many
horoscopes, tables and a glossary of Sanskrit and Hindi words. The language is
easy to understand and even beginners after studying this book for a few months
will be able to arrive at the right interpretations and timing of events.
Valmiki's Astropalmistry Sulabh Jain 2018-03-30 The Ramayana was written by
Valmiki, a famous monk, astrologer and palmist. He wrote a system of
astropalmistry into his classic, and kept the details of his system hidden in
plain sight using mythic symbols. This leads to many questions about the
characters in the Ramayana that cannot be answered, but become obvious once the
code of astrology and palmistry is uncovered. Why did Kumbhakarna sleep for six
months at a time? Because this is the period of time that Jupiter stays
retrograde. Why was Sugriva the son of Surya (the Sun god)? Because Sugriva's
character is a metaphor for the way in which the Sun interacts with other
planets in your birth chart and on your hands. The answers to these questions,
and many more, are in the pages of this book. You will also learn how to use
Valmik's system of astropalmistry to make predictions for yourself and others.
It is unique to the other systems of classical Vedic astrology and palmistry
and has something new for even the experts in this field. Valmiki's
Astropalmistry is a vital book for those interested in Mythology, Astrology or
Palmistry.
Chinese Medical Palmistry Zong Xiao-Fan 1995 An introductory guide to the
application of this therapeutic technique.
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Indian Architectural Theory Vibhuti Chakrabarti 1998 In this ground-breaking
study the traditional Indian science of architecture and house-building, Vastu
Vidya, is explored in terms of its secular uses, at the levels of both theory
and contemporary practice. Vastu Vidya is treated as constituting a coherent
and complete architectural programme, still of great relevance today.
Chakrabarti draws on an impressive amount of textual material, much of it only
available in Sanskrit, and presents several extremely valuable illustrations in
support of the theories expounded. Each chapter deals with one architectural
aspect, and chapters are divided into three sections. For each aspect, the
first section explains the prescriptions of the traditional texts; the second
section deals with the rather arbitrary use of that aspect by contemporary
Indian architects trained in the western manner but striving to relate to
Indian roots; while the last section in each chapter explores the selected use
of that particular aspect by contemporary Vastu pundits, with their disregard
for architectural idiom
Language Of The Hand Cheiro 1970
Rasa Shastra Andrew Mason 2014-04-21 The first comprehensive analysis of Asian
Medical Alchemy, this book describes the use of herbo-mineral-metal based
medicines as used in some of the world's oldest healing traditions. It offers a
detailed exploration of Âyurvedic medicinal purification practices that seek to
enhance the therapeutic potential of materials, metals and gemstones, as well
as offering a concise overview of traditional and modern equipment and methods
used in the manufacture of these medicines. The author's unique and fascinating
account of the hidden alchemical arts also explains some of the historical
background behind the on-going quest amongst Asian alchemists for immortality.
Essentials of Vedic Astrology Komilla Sutton 1999-01-20 The most comprehensive
book to date on the use and understanding of the Lunar Nodes in Vedic
astrology. The author is a widely known and immensely respected teacher with
students all over the world. She has used her experience of working with the
nodal axis to show how, by sign and placement, they affect every level of our
spiritual existence. Students of astrology, yoga and ayurveda will find this
book particularly helpful.
TANTRIK SIDDHIYAN DR. NARAYAN DUTT SHRIMALI 2015-01-06 For the Tantriks and the
normal readers both, this book is a descriptive text containing simple and
unserstandable descriptions of the various "e;tantrik kriyas"e;.
Destiny in the Palm of Your Hand Ghanshyam Singh Birla 2000-06 With dozens of
illustrations and examples of actual palm prints, Destiny in the Palm of Your
Hand shows you how you can use palmistry to gain an understanding of where you
are coming from and where you are headed.
The Art and Science of Hand Reading Ellen Goldberg 2016-02-06 A comprehensive
guide to the inner psychology revealed by the hand • Details how to interpret
the entire hand--the shape of the palm and fingers, mounts, lines,
fingerprints, flexibility, nails, and skin texture • Reveals the personality
archetypes, strengths, and weaknesses connected with each of the seven mounts
and how the rest of the hand modifies these traits • Explains how lines change
and the decisive influence of the person’s own mind in healing defects found on
the lines Palmistry is a science and a universal language. The hand tells a
story about your talents, relationships, health, and how you feel about
yourself. It reveals periods of ease or challenge in your life, and it speaks
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about your weaknesses and the traits you need to develop. As you change, so do
your hands, reflecting the progress you have made. In this comprehensive guide
to hand reading, based on Ellen Goldberg’s 40 years of teaching palmistry and
the Western Mystery tradition, the authors make the powerful insights of the
hand accessible in an inviting and user-friendly manner. The book presents the
character traits and personality archetypes associated with each of the seven
mounts of the palm and shows how to determine which are most influential in the
nature of the individual. The mount archetypes reveal the lifestyle, love,sex,
and marriage preferences; the best career choices; and the unique strengths and
weaknesses for each person. The book also examines other factors that enhance
the qualities revealed by the mount types, including the flexibility of the
hand, texture of the skin, and the shapes of the fingers, fingertips, and
nails. The meaning of each major and minor line is described in detail as well
as the influence the person’s own mind has in healing defects and obstacles
found on their lines. The authors also provide accurate timing guides for each
line, making it possible to locate specific events and to see how your lines
change over time. Presenting the hand as a guide to self-fulfillment, The Art
and Science of Hand Reading incorporates correspondences to other mystical
sciences such as astrology, Kabbalah, the Hermetic teachings, and archetypal
psychology. It also includes practical examples and more than 600 illustrations
to show how to integrate the meanings of each part of the hand to form a
complete picture of your inner psychology and your ever-changing destiny.
Practical Palmistry Dr. Narayan Dutt Shrimali 2012-04-01 First a little
background about the book. The moment this book came out in the market, it
became instant bestseller. In fact, there is nothing to be surprised about it,
as the very name of Narayan Dutt Shrimali suggests mastery over the subject,
and any book on palmistry or astrology written by him deserves such reception
by readers. According to palmistry our destiny is imprinted on our palms. The
thinnest line on the palm has its own significance - even a single thread-line
is important. Given the vast scope of the subject, this authoritative book on
palmistry contains all aspects of this ancient art with clear illustrations and
completes information in simple language. The author has given the gist of
Indian as well as western views on palmistry and has maintained the fundamental
differences and causes thereof. This practical self-learning compendium
illustrates more than 240 palmistry combinations (Yog) which have been
thoroughly explained. Not only the common readers but also experts of astrology
and palmistry will also be greatly benefited by this book.
Wonders of Palmistry Dr. Bhojraj Dwivedi 2002
The Study of Palmistry for Professional Purposes Comte C. De Saint-Germain 1973
The recognized standard - 1254 illustrations. One of the most comprehensive
books on the subject ever written. This covers 29 years of experience, all
examples and illustrations taken from life.
Lal Kitab U. C. Mahajan 2004-08-22 The Lal Kitab, a rare book in urdu, was
popular in north-west India, Pakistan, Iran and many other countries. This
English version has added new dimensions to make it more lucid and easier to
understand.
Learn Palmistry Bharti Anand According to palmist Shastra, human hand is a
horoscope which never perishes and Lord Brahma is its creator. The horoscope
made by the creator Lord Brahma Contains Solution of every problems in which
there is no possibility of any mathematical error. Even the lines on the palm
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provide prediction like planets & nakshatra and provide guidelines for the
future. Just as two people can not have same destiny, same views and same
course of life, in the same way palm lines can’t be same for two persons. The
great palmist from Paris Disbarsolalas has declared that, if anyone in the
world gets me two people with same palm lines and I will make my life’s will
and wealth on his/her name. Everyone in the world has different lines. This is
a definite and a universal fact. Every person has got his or her own
destiny&character. Even the twins have some dissimilarities between them. A
palmist works like a doctor. A doctor treats the patient and cures his
diseases. A palmist treats the mind of the patient which is more complicated
than physical cure. Each body part of every human being created by that supreme
God has its own special significance and purpose. God has created palm lines to
know the life events. That is the reason, finger prints never change but palm
lines keep changing at various stages of our life. According to Shastras the
first thing one should see in the morning after getting up from the bed is
his/her own palm lines. Palmistry is a science, an art as well as a divine
knowledge which helps one to understand the path of life. The knowledge of
palmistry has been prevalent in Indian society & its boundary since ages.
Samudara Rishi was the first one who takes the credit of creating this
astrological science in chronological order. So Jyotish Shastra is called
Samudrik Shashtra also. The book 'Learn Palmistry' contains history of
palmistry, principle to see palm, type and characteristics of hands, type of
fingers and nails, different lines of the palm, life line bracelet line, sun
line......,palm lines and nine planets, mudrikas, description of moles, secret
of death is hidden in palm lines, palm lines and mental peace, a common
description of a womans real palm lines, hand print of Pakistani Prime
Minister, hand print of film artist Manoj Kumar... and much more.
The Spellbinding Power of Palmistry Johnny Fincham 2005-04 A third-generation
gypsy palm-reader reveals his secret knowledge for the first time. Johnny
Fincham reveals, for the first time in print, the existence and location of the
palmistry's long-sought-after passion line, the key to understanding an
individual's sexuality. Using a balance of objectivity and native intuition,
both the result of twenty years of reading, teaching and researching palmistry,
this book leads readers gently through the journey to becoming a master
palmist. With 160 illustrations and lucid instructions, Johnny Fincham shows
how a good hand reading can be an enlightening, revelatory, magical experience,
revealing knowledge that can literally change lives.
Jyotish Andrew Mason 2017-05-18 An authoritative primer to Jyotish, or Vedic
Astrology, this book draws on the author's extensive study of the tradition.
Andrew Mason explains in detail the practical applications of Jyotish,
introduces the planets, signs and houses, as well as the many rich and highly
entertaining mythologies of the system with an explanation of how to interpret
them. He also covers Vedic Astrology's sister science, Ayurveda, and describes
how they interact to provide insight into celestial timing, sustained health
and general wellbeing. With sample charts that show the applications
throughout, the book provides a complete an accessible resource on Jyotish for
students of Indian astrology and Ayurveda practitioners. It will also be of
interest to anyone with a passion for astrology.
Vedic Palmistry Andrew Mason 2017-07-21 Palmistry is an integral part of
Jyotish practice (astrology) that helps to determine an individual's physical,
mental and karmic potential. A full explanation of how to read a palm from the
point of view of Vedic wisdom is provided, with tips on how to identify and
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time those areas impacting on wealth, health and longevity. This book teaches
you to analyse the possible implications of life-events as seen from the lines
(Rekha) on the palm. This book also offers a number of methods to placate
astrological influences via the use of yantra, mantra and gemstones, for
example, explaining which gemstones to wear and on which finger. This guide is
a thorough introduction to the practice of Vedic palmistry for students and
practitioners of the Vedic tradition and those with a general interest in the
occult sciences of India, but also for anyone interested in what the hand can
tell them about their life potential and circumstances.
The Science of Palmistry Eugene Lawrence 1996-09 Illustrations of the various
types by Emma Carlsund. a complete practical work on the sciences of
cheirognomy and cheiromancy - by which means the character, and the past,
present and future events of the life, may be read in the formation of the
hands.
BHRIGU SANGHITA MAHARSHI BHRIGU 2015-01-09 Vedic texts in the famous ancient
sage infinite wisdom and learning to cook from Bhrigu Oh - Preot is immortal
treatise. Hrgu Code. Has created thousands of years ago astrology This
unprecedented texts still retains its relevance and August, the aura of the man
in the long run will only get the benefit. Three cases containing texts from
the first episode of code Bhrigu early and have been necessary information.
Algnoan second episode of the coils is Afladesh. Planetary conjunction high,
vile, original, triangle, friends and Ashtrurashisth Afladesh related to topics
such as planetary Mahada describe the third case have been. Thus it is highly
useful for the general reader texts Had become. Astrology unknown and less
educated - who also wrote this enough to be able to benefit.
HASTH REKHA VIGYAN SURENDRA NATH SAXENA 2015-01-06 Hasthrekha shastra pracheen
hrishi-muniyo dwara vishwa ko diya gaya uphar hai. Hasthrekha ka sambandh
bhartiye samudrik shastra, hastha samudrik shastra tatha falit-jyotish se hai.
Prastut pustak ka pradayan khyatilabdh vidwan hasthshastri shri surendra nath
saxena dwara kiya gaya hai. iss pustak mein hasthrekha ki baarikiyon par
prakash daala gaya hai. pustak sakaratmak evam sahayak hogi. prastut pustak
mein griho ke haanikarak prabhavo ko dur karne ke uppayo ka vistrit vivechan
kiya gaya hai. bhavishya ki jaankari se durghatnaon evam appatiyon se bachav ke
tariko evam savdhaniyon ke vishey mein upaaye bataaye gaye hain. pustak padhne
ke baad pathak apni khubiyon ke saath-saath apni kamiyon ko jaan paayega. isse
usse apni khubiyon ko nikharne tatha kamiyon ko dur karne mein atyadhik sahayta
prapt hogi.
A Guide to Palmistry Shanker Adawal There have been innumerable requests for
writing a book on Palmistry. The author has written a book that gives the
basics of this science. Palmistry has been there from the early ages and we
find literature where Sanskrit language has been used in explaining issues of
this science in the early Vedic ages. In this book the author has tried to
explain the uniqueness of each hand and as to how it helps in deciphering
characteristics. In the science of hand reading importance is given to the
shape, size, lines and the marks on hand. These have been dealt in details
through various chapters in the book. Palmistry is in no way related to the
science of Occultism but can be divided into two parts viz the art of reading
character from the shape of hands/ fingers and the science of reading the
actions and habits. Also it gives an insight of the future if one is able to
correlate the shape of the hand with the lines marked thereon. The author has
in the various chapters tried to explain various factors like the size, shape,
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texture, lines and marks that help in deciphering character and the actions
that a person is prone towards. This is a basic book on Palmistry which will be
useful reading to all. One could develop on these basics for a greater
understanding of the subject.
Ayurvedic Astrology David Frawley 2007
Essential of Horary Astrology Or Prasna Padavi M. Ramakrishna Bhat 1992 This
book provides an insight into the importance of astrology viz., natal,
electional and horary, as well as deals with other dimensions of this science
such as spirituality, spiritualism, Ayurveda, transmigration of souls, thoughtreading, dreams, temple and its rituals and effects of particular sins. The
work presents new theories and methods of determining success and defeat in
contests and wars with the help of illustrative charts. It urges readers to
avoid fatalism commonly associated with predictions and explains how one could
solve riddles in life and tide over the pessimistic attitude and related
psychological problems. The author has thrown fresh light on some questions
like the name of the author of Prasnamarga, line of succession of his pupils,
and the authorship of the Dasadhyayi. The most significant contribution of this
work is the clear exposition of the rules of Astamangala and Devaprasna, in
addition to Candragupti (water-divination), martial problems, Coragrahas,
Necromancy, special importance of Mandi and Dasa of its star, Kalacakradasa,
etc.
Numerology Harish Johari 1990-11-01 For the first time, a Tantric scholar and
expert in the Hindu traditions of Ayurveda and astrology presents a system of
numerology that combines numerical calculations, astrological data, and an
analysis of body type. He illustrates the Vedic Square and the visual patterns
that can be derived from it, casting a revealing light on the more esoteric
interpretations of numbers and their relationship to one another.
Recommendations are given regarding strong and weak periods of day or year,
favorable colors and precious stones to be worn, and meditations and mantras to
be practiced for health and prosperity. Explains how to determine the psychic
number, name number, and destiny number; how these numbers relate to each of
the nine planets, and how they apply to every aspect of life--including
personality, temperament, intelligence, talents, sexuality, spirituality,
finances, travel, and health.
A Study of the Bhagavata Purana Purnendu Narayana Sinha 1950
Remedies of Palmistry Tilak Raj Objective of Palmistry is to give accurate
predictions about future but its utility lies in the correct and effective
solutions to our problems. Palmistry is highly beneficial because with the help
of this knowledge we come to know about our future and forth coming good or bad
events. Rightly has some body affirmed, “To be forewarned is to be forearmed”.
When we know it in advance that something negative is likely to happen to us we
prepare ourselves to face that or avert that by equipping ourselves with
necessary tools and weapons for our protection. Here in this book of AIFAS the
readers are informed with all the remedial measures. Astrologer gives remedies
on the basis of his knowledge of reading a horoscope whereas a palmist
recommends remedies on the basis of his interpretation of shape of hand and
fingers with lines and mounts on palm. Different methods of remedies are
recommended in this book. This book talks about the remedies like worshipping
the planet, prescription of yantras of planets alongwith mantras, gems and
rudraksha. This books also talks about rare tantrik items with the use of which
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one can enhance his / her destiny. Remedies for sadhesati of Saturn alongwith
method of worshipping of deities related to the planets have been given in the
concluding chapters of this book.
Hora Shatak: Basic Concepts Of Predictive Astrology (rev.Edn.) J. N. Bhasin
1987 This First Ever English Rendering Explains The Rules For The Judgement Of
Horoscopes With 80 Illustrations To Enhance The Knowledge And Predictive
Capability Of Those Who Get The Previlege Of Reading It.
Vedic Palmistry Andrew Mason 2017-07-21 Compact and concise information on how
to determine health implications and life events using palmistry and Vedic
wisdom.With a discussion of introductory level astrology and its integration
with palmistry, no prior knowledge is required. An essential guide for anyone
interested in Vedic wisdom, Ayurveda or yoga.
Love in the Palm of Your Hand Ghanshyam Singh Birla 1998-12 For 4,000 years
Indian practitioners of Samudrik Shastra have interpreted palm lines for
personality assessment and counseling. This guide, illustrated with hundreds of
palms and including a palm print kit, helps you do your own readings.
Jyotish Ratnakar Devkinandan Singh 2010-01-01 This study traces the growth of
the concept of divorce through the Dharmasastra, custom, case-law and
legislation with special reference to the interpretation of the relevant
provisions under the Hindu Marriage Act, 1955, pointing out how the law has
influenced society and vice versa. The work is comparative and presents a
picture of the role played by English judicial precedent in Hindu law. For the
legal profession as well as the student of modern comparative law this book
should prove a valuable compact study.
Ank Vidya Numerology Gopesh Kumar Ojha 2008 images of Indian social dynamics.
Analyzing the remarkable success of the
Echoes of Ancient Indian Wisdom Shantha N. Nair 2008 The echoes of ancient
Indian wisdom can be heard from the oldest of scriptures that existed many
years ago. Even thousands of years before they were written down on palm
leaves, the teachings were passed on from generations to generations, from the
teachers to the disciples in their oral form. These works are amongst the
oldest of humanity. They laid the foundation of one of the most tolerant and
diverse religions in the world, the Sanatan Dharma or Hinduism, which is marked
by a wide range of ethos and philosophical approaches. Covering the vastness
and immensity of the ancient Indian scriptures is akin to capturing a gigantic
ocean in a small pitcher. Thus, in this book, the author has tried to catch a
few 'echoes' resonating with age-old wisdom and has presented them to the
readers. the book unravels the knowledge hidden inside the Samhitas, Brahmanas,
Aranyakas and Upanishads of the Shruti that form the Vedas, and in the Smriti
like Agamas, Dharma Shastras and so on. In short, it provides a glimpse, or
rather a macro view of the ancient treasure of India.
Palmistry For All Cheiro 2013-12-10 Everyone knows that "the face can wear a
mask," that a person may be a good actor and put on a certain expression that
may deceive even the best judgment. But hands cannot change as the result of a
mere effort to please; the character they express is the real nature of the
individual—the true character that has been formed by heredity or that has
grown up with the person by long years of habit. The characteristics alluded to
below are those which may be easily observed and which are aids to a rapid
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judgment of character and which I have never before been able to give to the
public in such a concise way. The more elaborate details concerning the
ultimate success of the person one is talking to, their more intimate character
and their future development will be found in their proper place, in this book.
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